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Before any changes to H2SC take place and are voted on by the city council, a thorough plan should
be in place to deal with the fallout. The city doesn't currently have an adequate response to the
random campsites that are scattered throughout the east side. Sanitation is a problem, as well as
disposing of the large amount of garbage generated by these campsites. Also, what group or
organization will monitor these campsites for illegal activity since the PPB is severely understaffed.
It's to the point where the Portland we live in is unrecognizable. Don't make it worse!
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